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Wednesday, 17th March 2021 

2021 K-2 Easter Hat Parade 

Date: Thursday, 1st April 2021 

Time: 9:00a.m – 10:30a.m 

Location: WALI Playground 

 

Dear Parents and Carers,  

This year the K-2 Easter Hat Parade will take place on Thursday 1st April at 9:00am in WALI. All 

students from Kindergarten to Year 2 are encouraged to participate by making or decorating a hat 

to model during the parade. 

Your support in helping your child/children to make one of the options at home would be greatly 

appreciated. No prizes will be awarded. To assist in the smooth running of the day, parents are 

asked to send their child’s hat to school with them on Wednesday (31st March 2021), the day 

before. (Students may become distressed if they are waiting for their hat on the day of the parade.) 

Students will parade wearing their Easter hats with their class.  

We encourage parents, carers, family and friends to join us on this day. We hope you can come 

along to watch students perform and see some wonderful hats. When you are on school grounds, 

you will be required to check-in via QR Code on the day. Please keep in mind social distancing is 

still in place. We will set up chairs to accommodate everyone as best as we can.   

 

Thank You,  

Mrs Maria Ringrose       Mrs Margaret Creagh 

On behalf of K-2 Staff       Principal 


